
The travel of the CE1 in Luxembourg and Germany. 
February 17 et 18, 2011. 

 
 

Bradfer school ‘s pupils, Bar le duc, France, have gone in Dudelange 
and Mehlingen for two days. 
Firstly, they have met the Luxembourg children. 

 
 
Then, they’ ve made many things together: some children played 
football, some listened a story, some painted... 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 



The next day, all children (from France and Luxembourg) have gone 
in Germany. 
At first, German pupils have taught to their new friends how to do a 
beautiful paper flower. 

 
 

Then, German children have shown us their wonderful spectacle “the 
snow queen”. 

 



And finally, children from Luxembourg and France took lunch 
together in a supermarket! 

 
 

We were tired but so happy because this travel was amazing! 


